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Mrs T Allen, Headteacher 

Ryhope Infant School Academy 

Shaftesbury Ave, Ryhope, Sunderland, SR2 0RT 

Email: info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk      www.ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2019 Overall attendance  95.5%   Target 97% 

R1   92.4%  Y1.3  94.9%  Y2.5       96.4% 

R2   98.4 %  Y1.4  94.0%  Y2.6      98.1%             Y2.7   95.2% 

Contacting school 
If you have a query or concern regarding your 

child, please contact school to discuss this 
matter.  It could cause unnecessary worry 

contacting other parents as they may not be 
aware of a situation. 

Headteacher 
Mrs Allen 

It has been a very busy half term, with lots of fun and 
exciting activities, visitors and visits.  We want every 
child to be able to access and experience all we have 

to offer. 
I appreciate that this time of year there are lots of 

bugs and illnesses but PLEASE try to get your children 
into school.  If they aren’t here, they are missing 

valuable teaching time and putting them at a 
disadvantage to other pupils in their class.  

 
 Your help and support with this matter is greatly 

appreciated!! 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 24 Oct 2019 at 2pm Year 2 
Assembly 
Friday 25 October 2019 School closes for 
half term 
Monday 4 November 2019 School reopens 
Monday 11 November 2019 Parent 
Consultations 
Tuesday 12 November 2019 Parent 
Consultations 
Friday 15 November 2019 Children in Need 
Tuesday 19 November 2019 Flu 
Immunisations (Rec/Year 1/Year 2 only) 
Wednesday 20 November 2019- Whole 
School Bedtime Stories 
Friday 29 November 2019 Parents/Children 
Christmas Workshop – details to follow 

Aldi ‘Get set to eat fresh’ Kits for Schools 
Just to remind you all that we’re still collecting these 

stickers in school for a chance to win £20,000 for 
school sporting equipment. 

Attendance 
Well done to Y2.6   for winning the attendance 

bear.  Keep up the great work!!! 
98.9% 

Online Payments –SIMS Pay 
Any parents who require a code 

to set up your account please 
contact the school office and we 

will be able to assist you.  

General Information for all 
Parents/Carers 

 
May we remind all parents/carers NOT to 
put any money in your child/children’s 
book bags.  Please make all payments 
online or at the school office. 
Also any reply letters may be given to staff 
at the school gate or brought to the school 
office.  

 
 

School Premises 
It was reported that children were throwing stones 
and running around the parked cars at the back 
of school last Thursday at home time. Please can 
we remind all parents/carers to make sure your 

child/children are with you at all times when 
leaving or entering school. Thank you! 


